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From: Ajmel Quereshi [mailto:aguereshi@naacpldf.org]
Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 11:19 PM

To: Wehausen, Robert

Subject: Re: FOIA Request 17-02176-F

Dear Bobby:

I hope you had a pleasant holiday. It has now been close to 3 months since we agreed to search terms for LDF's remaining requests. Please provide an update on the status of the Department of Education's response to
LDF's request as well as a concrete date within the next 14 days by which the Department of Education will provide the outstanding materials. If the Department of Education is unable to provide such, we will have no
option, but to seek appropriate remedies in federal court.

Thanks for your attention to this matter.

All the best,

Ajmel



